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   Edgerton to install bridge medallions 

   EDGERTON—The Rock-Koshkonong Lake District recently donated about 
$1,740 to Edgerton to install six medallions on the Highway 59 bridge over 
Interstate 90/39 that “spotlight recreation, tourism and scenic destinations,” 
according to a news release. 

   “Our mission is to promote and protect Lake Koshkonong’s beauty and habitat 
for all user groups,” district Chairman Brian Christianson said. “We welcome 
opportunities to partner with our neighboring municipalities, both the cities and 
the towns, to pull more tourism and economic activity off the Interstate.” 

    
The Interstate is slated for major expansion from the state line to Madison 
beginning later this year. The medallions will advertise attractions and support 
businesses, Christianson said. 

   

 “Lake Koshkonong could be the reason why travelers explore Edgerton and 
vice-versa,” he said. “Since we share an interchange, we should share in 
publicizing our best attributes.”


